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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you have all had a good week and enjoyed the long weekend? I found the Queen’s funeral on Monday to be a very moving experience. The 

organisation and delivery was of the highest quality and we should all be very proud of our armed forces and those who took part on this historic day. 

I’m sure it will long live in the memory.  

 

PARENT CONSULTATION 

Firstly, an apology that some of you didn’t receive the parents consultation booking email earlier this week. It would seem that a number of these 

went into your junk/spam box. We are looking into this with School Cloud and hopefully we will be able to rectify this problem for future meetings. We 

do seem to have this problem on occasions particularly with our school G-mail accounts so please check your junk/spam boxes on a regular basis in 

line with the events on the yearly calendar you received a couple of weeks ago.  

 

If you haven’t booked a time slot yet to see your child’s class teacher, then please do so over the weekend. Kaleidoscope meetings will take place 

within their classrooms and parents should access the building from the green gate off the car park. Mr Swire will be there to greet you. Reception and 

Key Stage 1 classes will all be in the KS1 hall and parents should enter the hall from the KS1 playground. The usual entrance  

gates will be open to allow access. Key Stage 2 classes will be in the KS2 hall and parents should enter by the main entrance.  

 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING  

We will be holding our annual coffee morning in aid of the Macmillan Cancer Support on Friday 30th September at 9.00am on the Key Stage 2 play-

ground (weather permitting). We ‘hope’ to be able to put tables and chairs outside but we will hold this event indoors if the weather is inclement. We 

always have a fabulous selection of cakes either made or bought by many of you which is so much appreciated. We ask that you do this for us once 

more so we can raise another tremendous amount of money for such a worthy cause. If you could bring cakes on either Thursday afternoon or first 

thing Friday morning so we can set up before the rush! We look forward to sharing in this with you on Friday from 9am. We will also have a stall set up  

with school uniform on if any parents would like to purchase any extra items.  

 

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION 

Apologies for the delay in sending the parent governor election information to you as was shared last week. The four day week has thrown us a bit 

and we will have this information sent to you next week. This is a fabulous opportunity to join a fabulous school governing body and to make a major 

contribution to the development of the school. Look out for this information coming to your inbox…..or spam folder!  

 

KS2 PLAYGROUND 

Can I ask that those who pick up from the KS2 playground ensure they are stood well away from the top left hand side of the playground. We have a 

number of classes that enter the playground from this area and it is proving difficult for teachers to locate parents and carers because of the number 

of adults stood so close. We ask that parents stand towards the back of the playground so there is a clear gap between children and parents making 

the process of handing them over much easier. Thank you for your support. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend . 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

17th-22nd September 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1 RS / KS2 4C 

House of the Week: Dolphin                        

Pupil of the Week: Finlay L 6HT 

12th-16th September  

KT Idris H  KP Frankie-Joe F RQ Poppy L  RS Millie A                      

1H Charro B 1C Charlie L  2JC Harriet Y 2CS Poppy S/Aurora W 

3B Abdoulie T 3C Maggie F   4C Matthew F  4W Bailey B     

5G Bella S  5SR Seth M  6HT Libby M 6M Jacob F  

Primary Leadership Team 2022/23       KP Isaac N  

2JC Ciara H  3B Rory A  4C Lucas L 5G Thomas P  6HT Daniel K 

2CS tbc  3C tbc  4W Joseph D 5SR Charlotte H  6M Caleb O-C 



Inspiring Creative Learners for Exciting Futures 

www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 



 



Stockport County are welcoming Year 6 pupils to take part in a new youth engagement programme. 

Please see the leaflets below and the links here. 

 

Monday – Lauras Trust Cheadle Hulme: 5.00 pm – 6.00pm = Starting Monday 26
th

 September 

https://forms.gle/UwVPoWu1jPENRDge7 

Wednesday – Poynton Sports Club, Poynton: 6.00pm – 7.00pm = Starting Wednesday 5
th

 October    

https://forms.gle/JJTBkn4a39uoj1VQ9                                                                                               

Thursday – Cheadle Heath Nomads, Cheadle Nomads: 5.00 pm – 6.00pm – Already taking Place 

https://forms.gle/UwVPoWu1jPENRDge7                                                                                                                             

Friday – Marple Hall School, Marple (GIRLS ONLY): 5.00 pm – 6.00pm = Starting Friday 7
th

 October 

https://forms.gle/vqQ7qgXrrFChXNPy9 

https://forms.gle/UwVPoWu1jPENRDge7
https://forms.gle/JJTBkn4a39uoj1VQ9
https://forms.gle/UwVPoWu1jPENRDge7
https://forms.gle/vqQ7qgXrrFChXNPy9

